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Dear Parent/Carer,

Registered Care is Changing

You may be aware that the Child Care Subsidy will replace Child Care Benefit from 2 July 2018.  

This will have 2 impacts: 
· If you currently claim benefit on our sports programs after obtaining a receipt from us this may no longer be available to you.
· The change in legislation has also removed the basis for the GST exemption on our programs and so we would like to inform you that as of Term 3 we will be charging GST.
 
We understand that this increase in cost to you is disappointing, in order to assist you in this transition we are offering that if you enrol into our programs before the 1st July the fee will be xxxx then from the 2nd July the program fee will be xxxx[image: ]

We appreciate your ongoing support and understanding with these changers that are out of our control.

We look forward to seeing you at Kelly Sports session in term 3 and beyond.

Kind Regards,


Kelly Sports 
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